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44
1-Gal. Australian
Timber Oil® Wood
Finish
Protect decks and outdoor
furniture. Penetrates wood
to accentuate natural wood
depth and patina.
Amberwood color.

1282011 

$ 99 44
1-Gal. Australian
Timber Oil® Wood
Finish
Protect decks and outdoor
furniture. Penetrates wood
to accentuate natural wood
depth and patina. Mahogany
Flame color.

1282052 

$ 99

44
1-Gal. Australian
Timber Oil® Wood
Finish
Protect decks and outdoor
furniture. Penetrates wood
to accentuate natural wood
depth and patina. Jarrah
Brown color.

1282078 

$ 99 149
Blackstone®
Tailgater Gas
Grill/Griddle
60,000 BTUs. 2 burners with
individual electronic
ignitions. Removable
heavy-duty grill box. Trestle
legs.

7057128 

$ 99

89
Two Handle
Kitchen Faucet
4-hole installation, 8"
centerset, high arc spout,
lever handles with quarter
turn stops. Includes
sprayer. Stainless steel
finish.

9783754 

$ 99 139
2-Pk. 20 Volt MAX -
XR Lithium Ion
Battery Packs
33 percent longer run-time
than standard 20V Max
battery pack

9853573 

$ 99


